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23 June 2023 

Third Age Health Annual Report for the year ended 31 March 2023. 

Third Age Health Services Limited (NZX: TAH) is pleased to release to shareholders its annual report 

for the year ended 31 March 2023 (Annual Report).  

You may obtain a copy by electronic means, free of charge from our website by accessing the 

following link: https://www.thirdagehealth.co.nz/financial-statements/  

Authorised for Issue by: 

John Fernandes 

Chairman 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Denice Bennett, CFO – Third Age Health 

+64 21 765 303 

deniceb@thirdagehealth.co.nz 
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